Youth Opioid Misuse Care Interviews University of Washington

- The University of Washington is doing focus groups with parents, caregivers, and trusted adults of young people (15-25) who received care for opioid misuse starting at least one year ago.
- The goal is to understand your experiences with care and how we can improve how we talk about these services with youth and their caregivers.
- You can be in up to 3 focus groups during October and November 2023.
- You will be paid for each focus group you do.
- Participation in the focus group is voluntary.
- It should take about 60 minutes for each focus group.
- The focus group will be on Zoom or phone.

The first group will be Tuesday October 10, 2023 at 6:00pm

Would you like to hear more about the study? Please contact Anthony at 206-616-7382 or asfloyd@uw.edu.

We will need some information to reach you.

Your name?

Best time to reach you?

Best phone number?

OK to text you or leave a message? (We will say it's about a health study.)



